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City of Valdez, AK Boards & Commissions

Application Form

Profile

Valdez Mailing Address (PO BOX # or HCI BOX #)

Which Boards would you like to apply for?

Providence Valdez Medical Center Health Advisory Council: On Agenda 

How did you learn about this vacancy? *

 Word of Mouth 

Interests & Experience

Why are you interested in serving on a City of Valdez board or commission?

I believe that healthcare is one of the basic functions that a community can provide its residents and
visitors.

Dave Dengel

Retired Retired
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Upload a Resume or Letter of Interest

Please outline your education, work, and volunteer experience which will assist you in
serving on a City of Valdez board/commission.

I have previously served on the Providence Valdez Medical Center Health Advisory Council.

letter_of_application.pdf
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https://valdez.granicus.com/boards/admin/answers/5906517/attachment


DAVID A. DENGEL 
P.O. Box 2747, Valdez, Alaska 99686 

907-255-1211 
dengel@valdezak.net 

 

 

Mayor and City Council 

City of Valdez 

PO Box 307 

Valdez, Alaska 

 

Dear Mayor O’Neil and City Council members, 

 

I am applying for one of the vacancies on the Providence Valdez Medical Center 

Health Advisory Council.  I have served on the council previously.  I also 

previously served on the regional Board of Providence Alaska. 

 

I have a strong interest in healthcare in Valdez and believe that I can assist City 

in continuing to provide quality healthcare to its residents and visitors. 

 

I have served in leadership positions within the city of Valdez as well as have 

served on other City Boards and organizations serving the community.  I would 

like to continue my service to the community. 

 

I will appreciate your support of my request to serve on the Providence Valdez 

Medical Center Health Advisory Council. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dave 
 
Dave Dengel 
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